Public Workshop on the proposed
Walker River State Recreation Area

YERINGTON, Nev. — The Nevada Division of State Parks will hold a public workshop on the
proposed Walker River State Recreation Area. The purpose of the workshop is to provide
information as well as gather input related to recreational opportunities and potential amenities at
this location.

The public workshop will be held:

Wednesday, April 19, 2017 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the multi-purpose room at Yerington
High School, 114 Pearl Street, Yerington, Nevada.

The Division will make reasonable accommodations for members of the public who are disabled
and wish to attend the meeting. If special arrangements for the meeting are necessary, please
write the Nevada Division of State Parks at 901 S. Stewart St., Carson City, Nevada, 89701, or
call 775-684-2770.
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The Nevada Division of State Parks plans, develops and maintains a system of parks and
recreation areas for the use and enjoyment of more than 3.3 million visitors a year. The division
was established in 1963 by the Nevada Legislature to form a new state park agency within the
Department of Conservation and Natural Resources. The division manages and maintains 23
parks, historic sites and recreation areas in Nevada.
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